
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 

2019-M-171 

 Staff 

 Committee 

Subject: Update on North Lagoon 

Agenda Date: October 17, 2019 

Attachments:  

 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive Report 2019-M-171; 

 
 
INFORMATION 
 

As required, an application was delivered to the Director’s office of the Ministry of Environment, 
Conservation and Parks to amend our ECA for the North Lagoon.  This is now in the hands of the Ministry. 
 
We have been told that in other cases, replies have taken between 6 and 12 months.  Once we have the 
reply from the Ministry then we will know the construction deadline that has been assigned and will be 
able to make our plans accordingly. 
 
The next step, once we receive approval, is to complete some engineering required to produce tender 
documents.  Given the history of this project, and the various changes that have taken place, we believe 
the prudent approach was to prepare the application with the bare minimum and then augment once we 
receive approval in case there were changes made or requested by the Ministry. 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 
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